
                                                                                                                                                                                         

  
 

 

 
Notice of Central Counting Station 
 
 
Pursuant to 1 TAC 81.36(e), notice is hereby given that the Central Counting Station 

personnel will meet on Saturday, November 2, 2024 beginning at 10:00 a.m. By the last 

day for early voting in person, this notice will be posted on the bulletin board at the 

Travis County Clerk's Office and posted on the County Clerk's website. The notice will 

also be sent to each county chair that has a nominee on the general election ballot. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued this 1st day of November 2024 

Signature of Travis County Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


